
Dear Friends,

    Happy December.  I love this time of the year. I am a HUGE Christmas guy!!  I love 
the music, the movies, the lights, the trees, trying to find the perfect gifts for those 
I love.  I love wearing Christmas t-shirts, eating delicious Christmas treats, debat-
ing if Rocky 4 and Die Hard (the cleaned up TV version) are Christmas movies, and 
quoting Elf every chance I get.   I love celebrating the magnificent plan God had to 
redeem all of us from our sins that began with the birth of Jesus.  It is THE most 
wonderful time of the year.
    Another reason I love December is that life moves a little slower for us. I know 
for most of you reading this, the exact opposite is true.  But for us, it is wrapping 
up our end of year business, and this year, it is about resting a little before hitting the road for the next 
Mantour season.    This year we have taken zero time off, we didn’t even take a vacation, and we’re 
pooped, so we are looking forward to getting some rest this December!
    I am looking forward to some quiet time with God getting direction for 2021 and beyond, finding what 
God’s Word and heart for men is moving forward as we prep themes and sermons, etc.  I’m also desper-
ately needing some time to heal…I fell in October and hurt my right arm really bad, but I haven’t been 
able to take time to give it the rest it needs so it can heal.  That comes in December, and I’m praying the 
rest fully heals my shoulder, and the tendinitis is gone for good!
    We are also going to continue REALLY promoting our new 365-day Bible reading 
plan, “Burning Daylight.”  This completely free plan will consist of 6 days of Bible 
Reading and devotional every week, for 52 weeks!  I hope each of you takes advan-
tage of this free resource and encourages the men in your church to do the same.
    I am really getting excited about our 2021 Rise and Shine Mantours.  I can’t wait to 
get back out there with the men, I pray this outbreak of Covid is in our rearview mirror 
in 2021, and we press on with no issues or changes!
    One thing I do know is this...I appreciate each of you as you continue to pray for 
this ministry. Keep your eyes open for information on the new books, the Mantours, and consider hav-
ing us come share at your church next year. If you are interested in having us share with your church in 
2021, email me at jamie@mantourministries.com. I would love to share with your church or your men’s 
group!
    We are really seeing God grow and expand the ministry, and men are being touched mightily by the 
Spirit. This is only possible because of your support! I hope you’ll continue reading the rest of the news-
letter as I tell you the one thing I really want for Christmas. Have a great December and a very Merry 
Christmas!
Reaching Men Together,

Jamie Holden



All I Want For Christmas Is...
I already have my two fron teeth lol…But there is one thing I would like for Christmas and for the 
New Year.  

More than anything else, I would love it if we were able to raise our full missionary support budget.  
We are so thankful to have raised 50% of our budget!  It is a huge blessing to our ministry as well 
as us personally.  However, we really need to raise the remaining 50%!

Doing so would:
-Enable us to focus solely on the work God has called us to do instead of splitting time itinerating 
and taking on outside work.
-Reach more men inside of church’s and develop more men’s ministries.
-Hold more Mantour Conferences in new areas.
-Hold more Pro-Bono Mantours at Teen Challenge Centers and halfway houses.
-Allow me to go inside of more prisons to minister with the inmates.

Personally, it would allow Adessa and I to earn a living wage.  Right now, I receive $800 pretax and 
tithe a MONTH, and Adessa receives even less.  We need to reach the place where we are earning a 
living wage.  We do not want to live high or extravagantly, but we would like to earn a standard living 
wage.

If you are already supporting us financially, THANK YOU!  If you aren’t, we’d love to have you be-
come a partner with us.  We are both fully invested and committed to the ministry God has called us 
to do.  We have put every cent we have into this ministry this year to follow God where He led us, 
and we are walking without a net heading into 2020.  We need you and your church to join the team 
and become a financial supporter.

I would love to have join our financial support team.  Here’s how to do it:
Go to link: http://s1.ag.org/jamieholden to give to my Missionary Associate Account.
Click “Give Now” 
Click “Set up Recurring Gift”
You can also use the attached Faith Promise Form.  

God has been growing our ministry above and beyond anything I could ever imagine, and I need our 
finances to grow to meet the calling.  Thank you in advance for your financial support!

Merry Christmas!



New From Mantour Ministries!



PRAY REQUESTS:PRAY REQUESTS:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.  Please pray for the upcoming 2021 Mantour Conferences.  Pray for men to turn out in record numbers, 
and for men’s lives to be revolutionized around the altars.

2.   Please pray that churches and individuals’ hearts are moved to help sustain this ministry financially.  I 
have put everything I have into growing this ministry, and we need financial support to match the tremen-
dous call and growth of the ministry.  Pray that our financial obstacles are conquered!

3.  Pray for my physical body, that God strengthens it and heals it.

4.  Pray that God supplies the finances needed for me and the ministry.  We have raised 50% of our monthly 
budget, and we still have 50% to go!  Please pray that God will continue to speak to individuals and church-
es to partner with us on a monthly basis so we can reach our budget.  Also, pray against discouragement as 
we keep moving forward on this missionary journey.

JOIN THE TEAM:JOIN THE TEAM:
I am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a month-
ly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and would value 
your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour Ministries 
on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 2813962, or 
print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.


